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This Week 
This week we talked about Halloween! We sang Halloween songs, read Halloween books and 
did Halloween crafts. On Tuesday we carved a pumpkin! All the kiddos touched the inside and 
helped pick out the seeds.  

Miss Katie came to visit on Monday. She brought Rocky the dog and sang us a bunch of fun 
and interactive Halloween songs. Miss Kayla came on Thursday for Acro. We love when she 
plays The Animal Dance song!  

We had SO much fun at the farm on Friday! We got to ride ponies, pet bunnies, milk a goat 
and play in a giant corn pit! We took a tractor ride and even picked our own pumpkins from 
the field! Thank you again to all the parents who joined us! We had such a great time and it 
wouldn’t have been possible without all of your help! 

 

Looking Ahead 

 
Classroom Halloween Party 

Thursday, October 31st 
No After school 

 
*Next week we will continue reviewing the color red and circle shape.  

 
 
 
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders 

*Show and share has begun! 
We have written your child’s 
share day inside their 
folder. Please send in 
something small that will fit 
in their backpack. 

*Please send your kiddos to 
school with a warm jacket 
and any other weather 
appropriate items they like 
wearing. We are planning on 
still going outside everyday 
if possible. 

 

 

 

 

 


